

## BOYS, GIRLS, ADULT COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT CENTER, INC. P.O. Box 1356 – 306 HWY 49 Marvell, Arkansas 72366 Phone (870) 829-3274, Fax (870) 829- 2282

bgacdcmarvell@gmail.com - www.bgacdc.com

October 22, 2021

## Dear BGACDC Alumni & Friends:

Over the years, the Boys, Girls, Adults Community Development Center (BGACDC) has operated many programs and projects through the help of fundraising. This year, BGACDC is kindly asking for donations from alumni and friends that have worked and/or received the benefits from these programs and projects. The requested amount is either \$5 a month or \$60 a year, but any amount will be appreciated.

The purpose of the donation is to continue providing operating support towards the Youth & Family Service component, which has served as the backbone for BGACDC in the past forty-three years. Here are some of those programs and projects that were provided to support the cause:

- 4H Club
- Afterschool Care
- AmeriCorps VISTA Member Program
- AmeriCorps VISTA Summer Associate Program
- Best Food in Town Restaurant (BFT)
- Building Trades Project
- Capacity Building/Sustainability
- Center-Based Daycare
- ➤ Community Housing
- Dealing with Adolescent Development (DAD)
- > Delta Visual and Performing Arts
- DWAG/DYAG (Delta Women/Youth Achieving Goals)
- DWIG (Dealing with Intelligent Girls)
- Economic Mobility Camp
- > Family Day Care
- > Foster Grandparents
- Freedom School

- Fun Fund
- Girls Are Girls (GAG)
- Health Unit
- Home Instruction for Parents of Preschool Youngsters (HIPPY)
- Internship
- Manor
- Maternal Infant Health Outreach Worker (MIHOW)
- Mothers Too
- Parents Involved with Children (PWIC)
- > Pre-Stepping in Preparation for Success (PREP)
- Rural Senior Employment
- Save the Children
- Softball
- Summer Day Camp
- Technology Camp
- The 12 Block Initiative
- VITA (Volunteer Income Tax Assistance)
- Youth Center

We accept donations in the form of cash, check, and PayPal. If you have any questions, please contact me by phone at 870-829-3274 or by email at <a href="mailto:bshelbys@yahoo.com">bshelbys@yahoo.com</a>. Please visit our website (<a href="www.bgacdc.com">www.bgacdc.com</a>) and follow our Facebook page (<a href="https://www.facebook.com/bgacdcmarvell1978/">https://www.facebook.com/bgacdcmarvell1978/</a>) to stay up-to-date with our activities. BGACDC will truly be grateful for your contribution.

Striving to make a positive difference,

Beatrice Shelby

Beatrice Shelby Executive Director